
 Dec 9, 2007 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
This is a reminder that you need to pre-register and submit your abstract to 
IWBDG2008 as soon as possible (deadline was Dec 7th, 2007) at:  
 
http://www.schulich.ucalgary.ca/civil/IWBDG2008/abstract.html 
 
So far, we have only received about half of the expected abstracts and thank-you all who have 
already submitted their abstract. 
 
A few of you may have experienced 'time-out/lock-up' problems at the website, hence preventing 
the upload of your abstract. I understand the problem seems to be sporadic and dependent on the 
internet traffic as well as the user's on-line security system. If you ever experience such a problem, 
please just email me the abstract. However, you will still need to pre-register to build up the 
workshop database. 
 
Your prompt attention is greatly appreciated! This will enable us to develop the program as soon 
as all abstracts are in. 
 
 
Our very best regards, 
 
 
 
Richard, Mustafa and Joe 
 


